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Change smoke alarm batteries ? Clocks go forward this weekend

	After the winter we've had, a sure sign of the coming of spring is welcome, and we get one this weekend.

This is the weekend that daylight time starts, so be sure to set all your clocks and other time pieces ahead one hour before going to

bed Saturday night.

And it's a very good time to think about home safety, especially when it comes to smoke detectors.

Caledon's Fire Chief David Forfar is urging people to ?change your batteries and please make sure you have a carbon monoxide

detector in your home.?

He said it's important for people to make sure there's at least one alarm on each level of the house, ?and if your smoke alarm is over

10-years-old, get a new one.?

?It's a simple message that's important to get out,? Forfar said. ?You're responsible for your own fire safety.?

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=6655
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

